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11th March 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

Coronavirus guidance for educational settings

We would like to reassure parents that the schools within the Wythenshawe Catholic Cluster are acting on advice received from the Department of Education and Public Health England with regards to the recent outbreak of Coronavirus.  Until we have confirmed cases, our schools will continue to operate normally and would not close unless advised to do so by Public Health England.
In the meantime, we would urge parents to remind their children that personal hygiene is the most important way we can tackle Coronavirus, especially washing hands more.  The catch it, bin it, kill it strategy, for those with coughs and sneezes, will also help in delaying the peak of the infection.
Kind Regards,
Sarah Yates     Head Teacher

Love God, Love One Another
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